
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 20, 1999 
 
Mr Zhao Guangjun 
Director of International Liaison Dept.  
All China Journalists Association (ACJA) 
50, Xijiaomin Xiang 
Beijing 100031 
China 
(Fax No: 00 8610 6601 4658) 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

RE: Chinese Embassy Bombing in Belgrade 

 
The National Union of Journalists Malaysia is deeply touched and concerned over 
the recent death of three Chinese journalists in the Belgrade bombing by NATO air 
forces. 
 
As journalists comrades, NUJ feels that the incident was uncalled for and we 
strongly condemn the irresponsible move made by the parties concerned. 
 
The Executive Council and members of the NUJ convey our condolences to the 
families, relatives and friends of the victims.  
 
On behalf of the NUJ Executive Council, 
 
 
 
 
 
HONG BOON HOW 
General Secretary 


